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ONTARIO STAY-AT-HOME ORDER ENDS, PUBLIC HEALTH 
MEASURES REMAIN IN PLACE 

The Mohawk Council of Akwesasne’s Department of Health (DOH) is informing the commu-
nity that Ontario’s imposed Stay-At-Home order, or “Emergency Brake,”, has been lifted as 
of June 2, 2021. While the Stay-At-Home order has ended, all other public health and work-
place measures remain in place province-wide until the first phase of Ontario’s Roadmap to 
Reopen is enacted. 

Current restrictions include limiting indoor gatherings to households only and outdoor 
gatherings to up to five people, subject to limited exceptions, maintaining a cap of 25 per-
cent capacity for essential retail where only certain goods are permitted to be sold, restrict-
ing non-essential retail to curbside pickup and delivery only. For a full summary of re-
strictions, please visit the “Reopening Ontario” website at https://www.on-
tario.ca/page/reopening-ontario#section-5.  

Phase One of Ontario’s Roadmap to Reopen will begin as soon as 60% of all eligible Ontario 
residents have received their first COVID-19 vaccine dose. Phase One will see the resump-
tion of outdoor activities with small crowds, retail stores can reopen (with restrictions), 
and outdoor dining can begin (with restrictions). For full details on Ontario’s Roadmap to 
Reopen, visit the website https://www.ontario.ca/page/reopening-ontario. 

Should the 60% threshold be met, the number of active COVID-19 cases, hospitalizations, 
and people in ICU due to COVID-19 will also be taken into consideration. The Province will 
remain in Phase One for at least 21 days to evaluate any impacts on public health and On-
tario health systems. If at the end of 21 days the trends remain positive, Ontario will then 
move to the next phase in the rollout plan. 

With the current trend in public health, and the healthcare systems, Ontario is on track to 
begin the rollout of Phase One on June 14, 2021. Ontario will confirm closer to the ex-
pected start date of Step One. 

For more information on Ontario’s Roadmap to Reopen, or any of the public health 
measures still in place, please contact the Department of Health at 613-575-2341. 
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